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Dear Sirs,

I am lodging a formal objection to the proposed change of use at Leeder House, 6 Erskine Rd. Asa
40 plus year resident of Primrose Hill I have always greatly valued the diversity of building uses in
the area. This has provided local residents with the opportunity to set up businesses close to their
homes, and it also ensures a lively mix of daytime activities - the Triyoga studio on the above site is
an excellent example. These activities also bring people into the area and this helps support local
shops and restaurants at a time when local high streets are under increasing threat.

I urge the Planning Committee to reject this application. Loss of commercial space at 6 Erskine Rd
to housing would be a tragedy for the area and would be a further step towards turning Primrose Hill
into an over-priced residential ghetto.
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